Surveyors Creek Public School



18 March 2021

STUDENT BANKING CEASEMENT

Dear Parents/Caregivers

We would firstly like to thank our volunteer banking ladies for all their efforts over the past few years with the processing of the student banking at the school. Due to other commitments they are no longer able to continue providing this service hence the student banking will no longer be processed at school as of this week.

We have tried to contact the Commonwealth Bank to seek alternative arrangements, however have had no response as of this date. You may either continue banking for your child online or by visiting a branch of the bank.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Kathy Browne

Principal

St. Andrews Drive, Glenmore Park NSW 2745 ♦ Phone: 02 4737 9571 ♦ Fax: 02 4737 9346 ♦ Email: surveyorsc-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Surveyors Creek Public School

18 March 2021

STUDENT BANKING CEASEMENT

Dear Parents/Caregivers

We would firstly like to thank our volunteer banking ladies for all their efforts over the past few years with the processing of the student banking at the school. Due to other commitments they are no longer able to continue providing this service hence the student banking will no longer be processed at school as of this week.

We have tried to contact the Commonwealth Bank to seek alternative arrangements, however have had no response as of this date. You may either continue banking for your child online or by visiting a branch of the bank.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Kathy Browne

Principa!